
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 12th January  
Dear Parents/ Carers  
  
Re: Forest School     

 

Puffin Class, your Forest School adventure begin soon!  

Forest School will run on Tuesday afternoon each week, for 7 weeks.  
 

Please note these sessions will run outside in all-weather so please be ready with 
appropriate clothing (be prepared for these clothes to get dirty!) 

 
- Waterproof coat and if possible trousers/ onesie puddle suits 
- wellies/ boots,  
- hats, scarves and gloves 

 
Please provide children with forest school waterproofs and shoes in a named bag.  

 
For addition information on layers and how to keep warm, 
follow the QR code.  
 
These sessions will encourage the children to explore the world 
around us and develop their own physical awareness and 
resilience. As well as their ability to work as part of a team. 
 

Children should attend school in their normal school uniform and will add their 

waterproof clothing in the afternoon.  

Let our adventures begin! 

 

Kind regards,  
Miss Scrivener   
Teacher/ SENDCo  


